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Deom Road area asphalting rescheduled 

to August 15
th 

 
(Kahnawake – 12, Seskéha/August 2016) The Capital Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all 
Kahnawa'kehró:non that the Deom and Redbird Road closures originally 
scheduled for Thursday, August 11th will now take place on Monday, 
August 15th. Capital crews will be installing new asphalt from 7am to 
3:30pm, weather permitting.  
 

 
 
Proper signalization will be erected delimiting the work zone and detours 
will be clearly marked to allow for alternate routes and for the safe 
passage of pedestrians. No motorized vehicles will be allowed to enter 
the work zone. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:gene.diabo@mck.ca

